
HB1532 

DEAR CHAIR AND ESTEEMED COMMITTEE 

 

It is vital for parents to have a choice in the place their children get 

their education.  For a parent to have the ability to receive 

reimbursement for alternative education for their child, will allow 

them to seek the avenue that is truly best for their child.  Please 

make this a reality for the parents of North Dakota and render a DO 

PASS on this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 


